
CITY OF BURNSVILLE

PUBLIC NOTICE

STATE PRIMARY ELECTION 

PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST

The Burnsville City Clerk will 
hold a public accuracy test on the 
City’s Optical Scan Voting System 
at City Hall, 100 Civic Center Park-
way, at 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July 
30, 2024.  This test is in preparation 
for the State Primary Election to be 
held Tuesday, August 13, 2024.

Macheal Collins, City Clerk
City of Burnsville, Minnesota
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